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 To Whom it May Concern,
 
This is to state that I am most definitely opposed to the Proposed Bill to
 change the Act relating to Abortion.
In my mind this Bill completely ignores the sanctity of human life,
 which begins at conception.  There is no need to kill a viable unborn
 baby even if the mother does not want it.  I think there should be an
 absolute ban on all late-term abortions. Statistics have already shown
 that 85% of all Queenslanders support such a ban.  Please ensure that
 this Bill is discarded.
 
Thank you for considering my views,
 
(Mrs)Ruth O’Loghlin
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